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Law and Order has been a theme this week as the class have been discussing crime in Independent Living Skills. They were considering different crimes and what punishments might be given for them. They also discussed the importance of laws amongst society.

The students have also been completing papers on measurement, finishing off the recent topic in maths. The class have had fun measuring and weighing different items to see if their predictions were correct.  
The class also had a visitor in the guise of The Ghost of Christmas Past. They are learning about Scrooge and life in Victorian times and this week they focused on the experience of Scrooge as he was shown memories from his past. The students were interested to understand the emotions of Scrooge and the effect that seeing himself as a young man had on him. 
In other news, half of the class, TM, DA, SZ, RS and CH represented the school at a basketball event, where they played eight games and performed really well. They came back exhausted but buzzing from the experience.

